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17 September 2019 

Dear Parent/Caregiver 

Re: Year 10 HSIE 

 

To support your child’s understanding of the unit Civil Rights and to further develop your child’s 
understanding of civil rights movements, it is proposed that the following movie will be viewed 
during HSIE. 

Title of the movie: Mississippi Burning OR First Contact 
Rating: M 
Contains: Medium Level Violence 

Film, television shows and computer games are used in the classroom as important learning tools 
to develop a student’s understanding of key areas of the curriculum. 

These texts have been deliberately chosen to reinforce the curriculum in the following ways: 
• Students engage with texts that are considered culturally significant in meaningful ways. 
• Students explore the possibilities of adapting a stage play to film. 

 
Should you have concerns regarding your child viewing these movies, please contact Mrs Lauren Taylor 
– HSIE Learning Community Facilitator at the College on 9208 7200 or via email 
ltaylor13@parra.catholic.edu.au 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Lauren Taylor  Peter Regan 
Learning Community Facilitator Assistant Principal 
HSIE Stage 5 
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